
Borough of Matawan 
 

Public Notice 
 

Gravelly Brook Park Phase III Improvements 
 

The Borough of Matawan is holding a Public Hearing on Tuesday, September 3, 2019, at 7:00 
PM, at the Matawan Municipal Community Center, 201 Broad Street, Matawan, New Jersey 
Main Meeting Room to discuss proposed Gravelly Brook Park Phase III Improvements. 
 
Gravelly Brook Park is located at Villanova Place as Block 120, Lot 46 on the tax map of the 
Borough of Matawan.  The Borough is seeking funding from the Monmouth County Open Space 
Program to expand opportunities, and the utility of the park and recreation area in terms of 
additional league activity, community functions, etc., by having lighting, additional off street 
parking, restroom facilities, a pavilion, etc.  This project is Phase III of what is intended as a 
three-phased improvement of Park facilities. 
 
The public is invited to this Hearing at which time a summary of the project scope will be 
provided along with the opportunity to ask questions and provide comment. 
 
Karen Wynne, RMC 
Municipal Clerk 


